
VETERANS FINANCIAL  

LITERACY PROGRAM –  

INAUGURAL PENSACOLA EVENT  

**SAVE THE DATE!** 

 

 

 

SATURDAY NOVEMBER 4, 2023 – LOCATION TBA 
 

 

 The Business Law Section of the Florida Bar in conjunction with 

the Northern District of Florida Bankruptcy Bar Association (and possibly 

other bar associations) is holding an event on November 4, 2023 to 

provide financial literacy and legal assistance for  military veterans. 

Counselors will be on site to discuss various aspects of financial 

management and identify legal issues   local veterans may have. The live 

event is free of charge and scheduled to go from 9:30 AM Central Time 

until 12:30 Central Time.  The location of this event will be announced in 

the coming weeks. All attorneys and veterans are welcomed to this 

significant event and we look forward to seeing everyone there!  For more 

information or if you're interest in volunteering, please visit Veterans 

Financial Literacy Program website by clicking this link: 

https://flabizlaw.org/pro-bono-pledge/veterans-financial-literacy-

program/   More details to come!  

 


